Resources for creating opportunities for independence
By Pamela A. Keene

There could come a time when a child with intellectual, developmental or medical disabilities is capable of making a transition into independence or perhaps requires more care than a loving family member can provide. 

Nearly 100 Parent Centers across the United States offer training, resources, support and guidance for parents and caregivers of people with disabilities. Funded by the U.S. Department of Education’s Office of Special Education and Rehabilitative Services, the Center for Parent Information and Resources provides valuable information and products designed to support and build the capacity of the Parent Center network. 

CPIR’s monthly e-newsletter, “Buzz From the Hub,” and the Hub Central Event Calendar contain informational updates, in-depth resources compiled from Parent Centers across the country, issue-specific articles, webinars and podcasts such as “Transitioning Back To School,” “The Challenges for Transition Age Youth with Mental Illness” and “Supporting Families Best Practice Series on Respite for Families.”

“From teaching parents, families and caregivers to be advocates for their children, the services have broadened to help families know their rights, connect other parents in similar situations and advocate for improved services for children with disabilities,” says Dawn Monaco, program director for youth engagement at the Statewide Parent Advocacy Network, New Jersey’s Parent Training and Information Center.

“Each state’s Parent Center operates independently, but we all share information and resources with each other to enhance our capacity to serve families,” she says.

Nearly 70% of SPAN’s family resources specialists are parents of children with disabilities who first came to SPAN for assistance. 

“Many of the staff at other Parent Centers are also parents or caregivers of children with disabilities,” she says. “They can speak from first-hand knowledge and share information and ideas that have real-life experience backing them up.”

Follow this link to connect to your state’s Parent Center: https://www.parentcenterhub.org/find-your-center/#info. The direct link to subscribe to Buzz from the Hub is https://www.parentcenterhub.org/buzz-from-the-hub/. 
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